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This book highlights the potential and the challenges
of corpora in language education with a particular
focus on the teacher's perspective. For this purpose,
the study explores the relevance of the corpus
approach to central paradigms underlying
contemporary language education. Furthermore, a
critical analysis investigates the persisting gap
between research findings and their implementation
in teaching practices. As a result, key factors in
advancing the popularisation of corpora in language
education are identified. A survey and a case study
verify this gap and, importantly, underline the pivotal
role of adequate teacher education if corpus-based
language teaching is to make any significant impact
on current teaching practices.

First Footsteps in East Africa
In the 1960s, model kit building was a huge hobby.
Kids built plastic kits of planes, tanks, race cars, space
ships, creatures from scary movies, you name it.
Before baseball card collecting, Pokémon, and video
games, model kit building was one of the most
popular hobby activities. Car and airplane kits were
the most popular, and among the car kits, muscle
cars, as we know them today, were one of the most
popular categories. Many owners of real muscle cars
today were not old enough to buy them when the cars
were new, of course. Yet kids of the 1960s and 1970s
worshiped these cars to an extent completely foreign
to kids today. If you couldn’t afford or were too young
to buy a muscle car back then, what could you do?
For many, the next best thing was to buy, collect, and
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build muscle car kits from a variety of kit companies.
Hundreds were made. Many of these kits have
become collectible today, especially in original,
unassembled form. Although people still build kits
today, there is a broad market for collectors of
nostalgic model kits. People love the kits for the great
box art, to rekindle fond memories of building them
40 years ago, or even as a companion to the full-scale
cars they own today. Here, world-leading authority
Tim Boyd takes you through the entire era of muscle
car kits, covering the options, collectability, variety
availability, and value of these wonderful kits today.
Boyd also takes you through the differences between
the original kits, the older reproduction kits, and the
new reproduction kits that many people find at swap
meets today. If you are looking to build a collection of
muscle car kits, interested in getting the kits of your
favorite manufacturer or even just of the cars you
have owned, this book will be a valuable resource in
your model kit search.

Collecting Muscle Car Model Kits
As a botanist, Robin Wall Kimmerer has been trained
to ask questions of nature with the tools of science.
As a member of the Citizen Potawatomi Nation, she
embraces the notion that plants and animals are our
oldest teachers. In Braiding Sweetgrass, Kimmerer
brings these two lenses of knowledge together to take
us on “a journey that is every bit as mythic as it is
scientific, as sacred as it is historical, as clever as it is
wise” (Elizabeth Gilbert). Drawing on her life as an
indigenous scientist, and as a woman, Kimmerer
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shows how other living beings—asters and goldenrod,
strawberries and squash, salamanders, algae, and
sweetgrass—offer us gifts and lessons, even if we've
forgotten how to hear their voices. In reflections that
range from the creation of Turtle Island to the forces
that threaten its flourishing today, she circles toward
a central argument: that the awakening of ecological
consciousness requires the acknowledgment and
celebration of our reciprocal relationship with the rest
of the living world. For only when we can hear the
languages of other beings will we be capable of
understanding the generosity of the earth, and learn
to give our own gifts in return.

How to Restore Your Corvette,
1963-1967
Collector's Originality Guide Corvette
1968-1982
Toussaint L'Ouverture
On the eve of the introduction of the first Camaro of
the twenty-first century, this big book chronicles the
rich history of an American muscle-car era icon. Here,
accompanied by fabulous photographs of the models
that made history, is the full story of Camaro’s forty
years. Beginning with Chevrolet's race in the Sixties
to capture the emerging youth market, the book
follows Chevrolet’s efforts to come up with a car that
could out-muscle the Mustang. The Camaro was that
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car, and in the years after its introduction in 1967, it
set some of the most important performance marks in
American automotive history. The classics of the
muscle-car era are here--the RS, SS, Z/28, and IROCZ--along with the models that jumpstarted a new era
of American performance in the 1980s. In flashing
color and fine detail, Camaro Forty Years captures the
innovations and fierce competition, the changes in
style and technology that make the story of this
legendary car a part of the American automotive
story--now opening a new chapter. See Motorbooks
author David Newhardt interviewed by Jay Leno on
JayLenosGarage.com: http://www.jaylenosgarage.com
/video/jays-book-club-david-newhardt/1174466/

The Complete Corvette
"Famous Men of Science" by Sarah Knowles Bolton.
Published by Good Press. Good Press publishes a wide
range of titles that encompasses every genre. From
well-known classics & literary fiction and non-fiction to
forgotten−or yet undiscovered gems−of world
literature, we issue the books that need to be read.
Each Good Press edition has been meticulously edited
and formatted to boost readability for all e-readers
and devices. Our goal is to produce eBooks that are
user-friendly and accessible to everyone in a highquality digital format.

Chevrolet Corvette : Restoration Guide
Collector's Originality Guide: Ford Model A is the
definitive guide to one of the greatest cars in
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American history: The Ford Model A. The successor to
the ubiquitous and world-changing Model T, the Model
A arrived on the scene in 1928 to considerable
fanfare, thanks to the marketing genius of Henry
Ford. And this much-hyped car delivered exactly what
the public wanted: a solid, reliable, up-to-date--and
beautiful--new car. Naturally, this car became an
instant classic, and has been a favorite among
collectors and restorers for decades. In this paperback
reissue of the highly popular hardcover book, author
and photographer Jim Schild walks through all of the
details of the Model A's four-year production,
providing collectors with everything they need to
know to identify, classify, and restore these fabulous
cars. Filled with gorgeous color photography, this
book has been and continues to be a must-have for all
Model A fans.

Collector's Originality Guide Corvette
Sting Ray
Smith County Justice
Famous Men of Science
Here are the true stories of people who found their
dream cars in the most unlikely places.

The Works of Alexander Hamilton
Reproduction of the original: A Voyage To Terra
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Australis by Matthew Flinders

Motion Performance: Tales of a Muscle
Car Builder
Racing from the remote, war-scarred landscapes of
the Middle East to the blood-soaked chaos of the
U.S.-Mexico border, #1 New York Times bestselling
author Tom Clancy delivers a heart-stopping thriller
that is frighteningly close to reality. Working behind
the scenes for the CIA, ex-Navy SEAL Maxwell Moore
arrives at a rendezvous to take charge of a highranking Taliban captive and barely escapes with his
life. Undaunted, Moore is relentless in his quest to find
the terrorist cell responsible, but what he discovers
leads him to a much darker conspiracy in an
unexpected part of the globe After years of planning,
the Taliban have come to terms with a vicious
Mexican drug cartel and agreed to supply them with
opium. For the cartel, the deal means money, power,
and ultimate control of the drug trade. But for the
Taliban, it is a long awaited opportunity: to exploit the
cartels and bring the fire of the jihad to the hearts of
the infidels, striking against the very heart of
America.

The Cobra in the Barn
Do you know what "quatrefoil" and "impolitic" mean?
What about "halcyon" or "narcolepsy"? This book is a
handy, easy-to-read reference guide to the proper
parlance for any situation. In this book you will find:
Words You Absolutely Should Know (covert,
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exonerate, perimeter); Words You Should Know But
Probably Don't (dour, incendiary, scintilla); Words
Most People Don't Know (schlimazel, thaumaturgy,
epergne); Words You Should Know to Sound
Overeducated (ad infinitum, nugatory, garrulity);
Words You Probably Shouldn't Know (priapic,
damnatory, labia majora); and more. Whether writing
an essay, studying for a test, or trying to impress
friends, family, and fellow cocktail party guests with
their prolixity, you will achieve magniloquence,
ebullience, and flights of rhetorical brilliance.

Cor-vette Specs
The Corvette Color Buyer's Guide will be an essential
tool for evaluating and purchasing fine examples of
this great American sports car. This Buyers Guide will
provide an unparalleled level of information and data
on each Corvette model built between 1953-1967. A
basic history of each model will point out strengths
and weaknesses. A rating chat will provide a
quantitative measure of the car's strong and weak
points, and a specification table with an abbreviated
option list for that particular model will be provided.

Corvette Buyers Guide, 1953-1967
Collector's Guide to Diecast Toys & Scale
Models
Wraith Squadron: Star Wars Legends (XPage 8/19
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Wing)
This vital resource for potential buyers is filled with
information on making a clear and balanced decision,
countering the vendor's claims, and even negotiating
a better price.

Collector's Originality Guide Chevrolet
Camaro 1970-1981
In 1970, after three years of growth in the muscle car
sector, Chevrolet introduced its revamped Camaro.
And despite dire predictions of the imminent collapse
of the pony car market, the Camaro only became
more and more popular, finally outselling the Mustang
in 1977 and ’78. Redesigned and reworked again and
again to meet changing emission regulations, safety
standards, and manufacturing conditions, these
second-generation Camaros present special
challenges to today’s collectors and restorers. This
book provides expert, detailed, and complete
information on every Camaro model produced
between 1970 and 1981. The guide identifies the
correct parts, finishes, options, and trim pieces for
each of these second-generation models and covers
the full range of engine options. Illustrated throughout
with photographs of beautifully maintained originals
and precisely accurate restorations, it is a book that
no owner, restorer, or admirer of these classic muscle
cars can do without.

Against All Enemies
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The author of "Corvette Sting-Ray" now offers a modelby-model history of thehottest American sports car.

Collector's Originality Guide Corvette C4
1984-1996
Financial Investigations
*A NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER* For Sarah Hepola,
alcohol was "the gasoline of all adventure." She spent
her evenings at cocktail parties and dark bars where
she proudly stayed till last call. Drinking felt like
freedom, part of her birthright as a strong,
enlightened twenty-first-century woman. But there
was a price. She often blacked out, waking up with a
blank space where four hours should be. Mornings
became detective work on her own life. What did I say
last night? How did I meet that guy? She apologized
for things she couldn't remember doing, as though
she were cleaning up after an evil twin. Publicly, she
covered her shame with self-deprecating jokes, and
her career flourished, but as the blackouts
accumulated, she could no longer avoid a sinking
truth. The fuel she thought she needed was draining
her spirit instead. A memoir of unblinking honesty and
poignant, laugh-out-loud humor, BLACKOUT is the
story of a woman stumbling into a new kind of
adventure--the sober life she never wanted. Shining a
light into her blackouts, she discovers the person she
buried, as well as the confidence, intimacy, and
creativity she once believed came only from a bottle.
Her tale will resonate with anyone who has been
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forced to reinvent or struggled in the face of
necessary change. It's about giving up the thing you
cherish most--but getting yourself back in return.
*Includes Reading Group Guide*

Steps to Writing Well with Additional
Readings
Original Corvette
Offers detailed and useful guidance about factory
specification for all enthusiasts, owners, restorers and
buyers.

Methland
The Book of Masks
More than 1,000 photos illustrate bodywork and
chassis, interiors, mechanicals, and electrical. Also
includes buying advice.

Original Corvette 1968-1982
This packet contains a textbook, an instructor's guide,
and a student workbook for a course on conducting
financial investigations to detect and solve crimes.
The topics covered in the 11 chapters of the textbook
and the ancillaries are the following: (1) why financial
investigation?; (2) laws related to financial crimes; (3)
evidence; (4) sources of information; (5) financial
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institutions as sources of information; (6) tracing the
movement of money through a business; (7) tracing
funds using the direct method of proof; (8) tracing
funds using indirect methods of proof; (9) planning,
conducting, and recording an interview; (10)
investigative techniques; and (11) money laundering
and forfeitures. The text also contains responses to
end-of-chapter questions, a glossary, and two
appendixes listing selected sources of information
and American Bankers Association numbers of cities
and states and Federal Reserve districts. The
instructor's guide provides materials for each chapter,
including preparation requirements, instructor notes
and presentation outline, and an appendix containing
exercise feedback sheets, case studies, role-play
scenarios, chapter transparencies, and supplemental
chapter information. The guide also includes a bank of
tests and quizzes. The student workbook contains
supporting and supplemental materials to the
textbook content including: introductions to each of
the chapters, individual and group skill exercises,
information sheets, case studies, and worksheets.
(KC)

A Voyage To Terra Australis
One of the most popular and most easily acquired
Corvettes is the C4, produced from 1984 through
1996. The performance enhancements, maintenance
procedures and restoration tips provided in this book
provide Corvette owners a wide variety of options to
upgrade their cars, all within reasonable price ranges.
Projects include restoration tips, time estimates, tools
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needed, expertise level, and money necessary to
complete the project so the reader will know what is
required before starting.

Corpora in Language Teaching and
Learning
The first restoration guide for 4th-generation
Corvettes, detailing correct parts, finishes, options,
and trim pieces for all models produced from 1984 to
1996.

Blackout
Reliable and straightforward, this text has helped
thousands of students learn to write well. Jean
Wyrick's rhetorically organized STEPS TO WRITING
WELL WITH ADDITIONAL READINGS is known for its
student-friendly tone and the clear way it presents
the basics of essay writing in an easy-to-follow
progression of useful lessons and activities. Through
straightforward advice and thoughtful assignments,
the text gives students the practice they need to
approach writing well-constructed essays with
confidence. With Wyrick's precise instruction and the
book's professional samples by both well-known
classic and contemporary writers, STEPS TO WRITING
WELL WITH ADDITIONAL READINGS sets students on a
solid path to writing success. Everything students
need to begin, organize, and revise writing--from
choosing a topic to developing the essay to polishing
prose--is right here! In the eighth edition, Wyrick
updates and refines the book's successful approach,
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adding useful new discussions, readings, exercises,
essay assignments, and visual images for analysis.

101 Projects for Your Corvette
1984-1996
Written and designed for casual enthusiasts, as well
as restorers who want to determine which parts,
accessories and colors will restore their cars to factoryoriginal condition, every title in the Bay View Original
Series provides a huge selection of color photography,
comprehensive factory records, thorough
specifications, detailed parts lists and nostalgic period
literature. The third generation Corvettes, built from
1968 through 1982, are the most affordable and
frequently driven 'Vettes, barring the new models.
This all-color guide depicts all editions from these
model years -- including the ultra-fast L88 454 and
ZL1 427, in addition to the standard 350 -- while
carefully detailing engines, interiors and bodies.

Cars & Parts
Winner of the 2013 Motor Press Guild's prestigious
Dean Batchelor Award for Best Automotive Journalism
across all categories of video/film, books, articles and
photography, this book tells the fascinating inside
story behind the creation of the 1963 Corvette Sting
Ray as told by the last remaining GM Designer who
was part of its design.

Corvette Sting Ray
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This updated second edition now includes over 575
brands, as opposed to the only 170 brands presented
in the first book. Once again this full-color guide will
include popular contemporary brands such as
Majorette, Tomica, Hot Wheels, Matchbox, Siku,
Maisto, Bburago, Johnny Lightnings, and many others
featured together in detail, showing the different
models and thousands of variations. This
extraordinary book is arranged alphabetically by
brand name with hundreds of color photographs,
manufacturers, model numbers, descriptions, scales,
colors, distinguishing marks, and current market
values. It provides a helpful bibliography and guide to
resources for finding more diecast toys on the
secondary market. 1998 values.

The Straits of Malacca, Indo-China, and
China
Finally, one comprehensive collection filled with
photos and facts covering the fourth-generation
Corvettes that catapulted America's sports car back
to the top and brought departed faithful back to the
fold while gaining legions of converts. Every inch of
the C4 is covered, with detailed information about the
car's antilock brakes, aluminum heads, six-speed
manual transmissions and 32-valve all-aluminum LT5
engines. Also examined are the return of the Corvette
convertible and special editions like Callaway TwinTurbos, the 35th and 40th Anniversary Specials,
Challenge racers, Indy Pace Cars, Grand Sports and
the king -of-the-hill, the ZR-1s. Illustrated throughout
with detail photography depicting interiors and
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exteriors, cutaway drawings of cars and powerplants
and technical drawings dissecting the technology
behind the cars.

Collector's Originality Guide: Challenger
and Barracuda 1970-1974
Collector's Originality Guide Ford Model
A
The Corvette C2, or second generation Corvette, is
among the most popular of all Corvettes ever built.
This book offers an ample amount of step-by-step
information in color and focus on real-world
restoration techniques.

The Big Book of Words You Should Know
For many Corvette enthusiasts, the world’s most
enduring and successful sports car reached its zenith
with the incomparable Sting Ray of 1963-1967. For
those who collect, restore, or simply admire this
peerless vehicle, this book provides a complete,
detailed, fully illustrated guide to the original factory
specifications for both the coupe and convertible
models. With hundreds of color photographs and
information on every aspect of the car, inside and out
(including mechanical parts, bodywork, interiors, and
upholstery), this is the essential resource for bringing
a Corvette Sting Ray back to its original factory
condition.
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Braiding Sweetgrass
They are the galaxy's most elite fighting force. And as
the battle against the Empire rages, the X-wing
fighters risk life and machine to protect the Rebel
Alliance. Now they must go on a daring undercover
mission--as the crew of an Imperial warship. It is
Wedge Antilles' boldest creation: a covert-action unit
of X-wing fighters, its pilots drawn from the dregs of
other units, castoffs and rejects given one last
chance. But before the new pilots can complete their
training, the squadron's base is attacked by former
Imperial admiral Trigit, and Wraith Squadron is forced
to swing into action--taking over an Imperial warship
and impersonating its crew. The mission: to gain vital
intelligence about Trigit's secret weapons, to
sabotage the admiral's plans, and to lure him into an
Alliance trap. But the high-stakes gamble pits Wraith
Squadron's ragtag renegades against the Empire's
most brilliant master of guile and deception. Are they
up to the challenge? If not, the penalty is instant
death. Features a bonus section following the novel
that includes a primer on the Star Wars expanded
universe, and over half a dozen excerpts from some
of the most popular Star Wars books of the last thirty
years! (r), TM & (c) 1998 Lucasfilm Ltd. All rights
reserved. Used under authorization.

Corvette C2 Sting Ray
Saul Sotow of the New York Daily Mirror called it "A
masterpiece of investigative writing." Margaret Chase
of the Newark Evening News said of Smith County
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Justice, "Not since In Cold Blood . . ." Master literary
investigator David Ellsworth unravels the tale of
corruption in a Texas county and in his usual style,
names names and pulls out everything under the
administrative rugs. The book was touted by
television's 20/20, by 20th Century Fox, Stephen J.
Cannell Productions and a host of others wanting to
capitalize on this magnificent work of investigative
literature.

The Complete Book of Shelby
Automobiles
Traces the efforts of a small Iowa community to
counter the pervasiveness of crystal
methamphetamine, in an account that offers insight
into the drug's appeal while chronicling the author's
numerous visits with the town's doctor, the local
prosecutor and a long-time addict. Reprint. A bestselling book.
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